
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Kuwaiti Ambassador, reiterates call to end
international coalition, replace with bilateral ties

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with His Excellency, the

Ambassador of the State of Kuwait, Mr. Tareq Abdullah Al-Faraj on 20/3/2024, and discussed The

bilateral relations between our two countries and ways to enhance them, as well as the latest

developments in the local and regional political landscape, particularly the events in Gaza.

His Eminence emphasized the importance of supporting current stability and working towards its

transformation into lasting stability while achieving sustainable development. H.E. reiterated

support  for  the  government  in  its  developmental  path  and  underscored  the  importance  of

resolving the issue of the international coalition through dialogue and specialized committees,

replacing it with bilateral relations with some of its member states.

H.E. called on the international community to shoulder its responsibilities towards what is

happening in Gaza, affirming that the war on Gaza is a genocide against a defenseless people.

H.E. also urged for its cessation and the provision of humanitarian aid, relief for the

displaced, and reconstruction of the region.


